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Erin Wastewater
Servicing Project

Construction Works
& Traffic Control

March 21, 2023
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Construction Work Areas
Overview
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Construction Work Areas

3 Sewer/ Watermain/ Road Work on Trafalgar Road, Hillsburgh

― Upper Canada Drive to Elora-Cataract Trail

1 Watermain Relocation on Main Street, Erin Village

― Main Street south of Wellington Road 124

― Main Street  between Church Boulevard & Water Street

― Main Street / Water Street intersection

4 Microtunneling & Shaft Installation on Main Street, Erin Village

― Main Street from Elora-Cataract Trail to Highway 124 intersection

2 Twin Forcemain along Wellington Rd 52, Erin

― Influent forcemain from WRRF west to Hwy 124 

― Effluent forcemain from WRRF east to Winston Churchill Blvd.

― Effluent gravity sewer along Winston Churchill Blvd. to outfal
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Main Street, Village of Erin
- Watermain Relocation

- Road signs in place along approach roads warning of delays
- Lane restrictions controlled by flaggers

Church Blvd to Water Street

― Work completed yesterday

― Water shut off from 9am to 7pm

― Water shut-off notices were 
delivered on March 14th

Main Street / Water Street 

― Work started today and will be 
completed by end of week

― Water shutoff will not be 
required as watermain is 
looped around park

South of Highway 124

― Work started in February 2023

― To be completed this week
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Wellington Rd 52 / Winston Churchill Blvd
- Twin Sanitary Forcemains

― Work is anticipated to start the week of 
March 27th

― Temporary lane closure will be required along 
the course of construction

― Road signage warning of delays are in place 
along approach roads

― A construction notice was issued to 
properties adjacent to the closed section of 
the road on December 21st, 2022. 

― Work is anticipated to start the week of April 3rd

― Temporary lane closure will be required along the 
course of construction

― Short term temporary road closures will  be 
required for installation of some infrastructure

― Road signage warning of delays are in place 
along approach roads

― A construction notice will be issued to the 
adjacent properties this week 

Influent Forcemain

Effluent Forcemain
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Trafalgar Road, Hillsburgh
- Sewer/Watermain/Road Work

― Work is anticipated to start the week 
of April 3rd

― Full road closure will be required
along Trafalgar Road from Upper
Canada Drive to the Elora-Cataract 
Trail

― Advanced signage informing the 
public of the upcoming road closure 
will be in place by March 24th

― Detour signage will be in place by 
March 31st, prior to road closure

― Construction notices were distributed 
to properties adjacent to the closed 
section of road on March 13th
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Main Street, Village of Erin
- Trunk Sewer via Micro-tunneling

― Work to start following completion of utility 
relocations

― Two-way traffic flow will be maintained

― Jogs may be required around microtunneling 
shaft locations

― Lane restrictions may be required at creek 
crossing south of Wellington Road 124 
intersection

― Traffic signage warning of potential delays will 
be in place along approach roads

― Truck detour route signage will be in place 
before work starts
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Thank you for 
attending

If you have additional questions, 
please contact us at:

digerin@erin.ca

(519) 855-4407 ext. 262

www.erin.ca

All notices are also posted on the 
Town’s Project Updates webpage


